
 

 

   

 

December 16, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo:  
 
Attached please find an electronic copy of a proposed ordinance for Board of Supervisors 
approval. The legislation suspends the Empty Homes Tax retroactive to January 1, 2024, pending a 
final decision in Eric Debbane, et al. v. City & County of San Francisco, et al., Superior Court Case.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents:  

• ORD  EHT Suspension FINAL 
• DIGEST EHT Suspension 

 
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter:  
 
Eric Manke  
Policy and Communications Manager  
(415) 554-4509  
eric.manke@sfgov.org 
 
 


